
 

OUTBREAK CLOSED  
 
February 13, 2023 
 
Dear Families & Residents, 
 
The outbreak at Holy Cross Manor that was declared on January 19, 2023, 
has been closed by the CDC today. This means that we have had no new 
cases the last 14 days and everyone is doing well. 
 
All residents and staff that tested positive for covid have all recovered and are 
doing well.  
 
We thank you for your support and prayers that last 3 weeks. We want to 
assure you that we continue to be very diligent in monitoring for symptoms 
and maintaining our infection prevention and control standard as we continue 
to navigate our new normal. Please continue to be diligent as well and do not 
visit if you are showing any symptoms at all. 
 
Thank you very much once again and please if you have any questions do 
not hesitate to reach out to us.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Asenso 
Resident Care Manager 


